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Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

We write to respond to your Freedom of Information request. 

 
REQUEST 8 March 2017 
 

I would like to know, for all years that data is held: 
 
1. The number of international applications for A990 Medicine course 
2. The number of Interviews offered for international applications for A990 Medicine course 
3. The number of offer made for international applications for A990 Medicine course 
4. The number of places for international applications for A990 Medicine course 
5. The average UKCAT score for those international applicants who were made offers 
 
I request that, if possible and not detrimental to the success of this request, the information listed be 
supplied in a spreadsheet. 
Please note that an inability on your part to supply information on any of the information, in whole or in 
part, requests would not retract the request for any other information, in whole or in part, requested. 
If this request, in part or in whole, is deemed “vexatious” I request that an explanation of why each part 
was so deemed be supplied, and that those be parts be treated separately from requests of other 
information. 
 

RESPONSE 

 

See attached spreadsheet. 
 
Question 5. We do not have this information. Candidates had to achieve minimum of 500 in each 

section of test (4 sections in total) to be invited to interview. 

 

We hope this is sufficient for your purposes. If you are not happy with the way in which we have 

handled your request, you can appeal by writing to the FOI lead of the institution: 

 

Mr Paul Ratcliffe 

Chief Operating Officer 

St George’s University of London 

Cranmer Terrace 

Tooting 

London  

SW17 0RE 

Cranmer Terrace,  

London, SW17 0RE 

 

Switchboard:  

+44(0)20 8672 9944 

 

www.sgul.ac.uk 
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mailto:xxxxxxx@xxxx.xx.xx
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The Information Commissioner has authority and responsibility under the Freedom of Information Act 

and you can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office by email at data@dataprotection.gov.uk, 

or at the following address:  

 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane  

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

 

For more information see the Information Commissioner’s Office website at 

http://ico.org.uk/what_we_cover/legislation 

 

Please direct future FOI requests for SGUL to the generic email address FOI@sgul.ac.uk for the sake 

of expediency. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Sheila Durkin 

Governance Manager 
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